KANSAS STATE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Neglected and Delinquent Newsletter



Welcome to the first Neglected and Delinquent Newsletter. I have had the pleasure of meeting a few people already, but wanted to introduce myself to everyone. My name is Heather Gould, the new Education Program Consultant on the Special Education and Title Services team. For those of you who may not know, I have replaced Rachel Beech. Please do not hesitate to reach out to me.

<u>Upcoming Reminders:</u>

- Allocations in September
- Counts in October
- Monitoring October 26-28, 2022
- Monitoring November 9, 2022

Upcoming Due Dates:

- If you have not submitted your FY22 Revision and Carryover form, they are due September 9, 2022
- The evaluation of delinquent programs for FY22 is open and due September 9, 2022.
- If you have not completed the 2022-2023 Contact Person form, please visit KSDE- Neglected and Delinquent as they were due July 15, 2022.
- The application for delinquent funding for FY23 is now available in the web application. These are due September 9, 2022 as well. This form covers important such as dropout prevention measures, programs for discharged youth, transition services, needs assessments, staff FTE, and the Title I Part D budget.
 - o Prior to inputting data in the application, a district approved user must first allocate delinquent funds to the delinquent facilities that submitted counts for the annual survey last fall. This option is available on the left-hand side under "Facilities Allocation." Allocate funds to each of the eligible buildings, excluding the placeholders for your district office, before saving. Once you have saved you will see all of the available pages of the application. Please reach out with any questions.

For more information, contact:

Heather Gould Education Program Consultant Special Education and Title Services (785) 296-8965 hgould@ksde.org



Kansas State Department of Education 900 S.W. Jackson Street, Suite 102 Topeka, Kansas 66612-1212 (785) 296-3201 www.ksde.org

The Kansas State Department of Education does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability or age in its programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the nondiscrimination policies: KSDE General Counsel, Office of General Counsel, KSDE, Landon State Office Building, 900 S.W. Jackson, Suite 102, Topeka, KS 66612, (785) 296-3201.



August 2022